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Andrew Ferguson

Subject: FW: Parc Mawr

Mr and Mrs Jones 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad Mini.   I am still very concerned that no effort has been made to add the correct building plan for 
our home, 4 pen y Bryn close . You stated various measurements on your previous email, but  the correct plans were 
not shown , so how do the measurements apply for distances from the proposed building to our home when the 
correct foot plan is not shown   accurately. The absence of our 45 year old room seems to either be an oversight, or 
a manipulation by a large builder to make their plan look viable and considerate ! We do not consider that our 
complaint is being acted upon or considered and await your reply . 
j D Jones 


